
4th October 2013 

October 

4th World Smile Day 

7th School Harvest Ser-
vice in St. Peter’s at 2:15 
p.m.  Sycamore and 
Apple to lead. 

8th Beech class to Leo-
nard Lodge 2 p.m. 

9th Walk to School Day 

10th Family photographs 

13th Harvest Parade 
Service at St. Peter’s 
9:30 a.m. 

16th Wizard of Oz per-
formance to the whole 
school. 

24th All Saints’ Day 
Service, Willow class to 
lead. 

Parents’ Evening 5 p.m.-
8 p.m. 

25th Parents’ Afternoon 
1 p.m.—4 p.m. SCHOOL 
CLOSED FOR CHIL-
DREN AT 12 NOON 

28th First day of half 
term 

November 

4th School opens for 

Dear Parents, 

Parental consultations—Autumn 2013 

These take place in the hall for KS2 and classrooms for KS1, entrance for all is via Early 
Years Foundation Stage path.  The lists for appointments will be on the classroom doors on 
Monday 14th October.  After Friday 18th October, the lists will be in the office.  Please 
make an appointment as soon as possible and if you are unable to come to school on Mon-
day 14th, ask someone else to do it for you.  We look forward to meeting you to discuss 
how your child has settled into their class and how you can help your child at home. 

 

We have now updated our system with all the changes given to us on your child’s data 
sheet. Please let Mrs Curness know if you have given us an email address and you are not 
receiving emails.  Remember,  you can only have one email address per person. 

 

Attendance 

Best week ending 
27/09/13 

 Cherry 100% 

Best so far Willow 

T: 01277 213945 

F: 01277 23004 

www.huttonallsaints.co.uk 

admin@huttonallsaints.essex.sch.uk 

REMINDER 
FAMILY PHOTOS OF SCHOOL AGE 
CHILDREN WILL BE TAKEN DURING 
THE DAY ON THURSDAY 10TH OC-

TOBER. 

Did you know...that Wednesday 
the 9th October is ‘Walk to School 
Day’? If possible ditch the car, 
stretch your legs and stay healthy. 
 
In 1970, 66% of children walked to 
school.  Today only 13% of children 

walk to school! 

Harvest Festival 

Our Harvest Festival Service is at St. Peter's 
Church at 2:15 p.m. on the 7th October. 
Reception children (Apple ) and Year 6 

(Sycamore) will help lead this service.  It 
would be lovely if  Apple class could bring a 
donation of fresh fruit and / or vegetables 
which they carry to the altar.  Year 1 - 6 

have been given an envelope (one per fam-
ily) and if you would like to donate to 'The 
Ecumenical Accompaniment Programme in 
Palestine & Israel’, please send this back to 

school by the 7th October.   

All parents are welcome to attend the ser-
vice but please do not take your child home 

straight after; they must first return to 
school with their class. 

http://www.huttonallsaints.co.uk/curriculumandclubs.html


 

 

 

Thinking of others 

The friends I have are so good, 

Having fun together. 

I like everyone! 

Never give up being  

Kind and helpful. 

I like being friendly 

No one is my enemy 

Giving people a smile 

 

This week’s winner is Sam Manning who wrote a fabulous poem on 
‘Thinking of Others’. The following children all receive a merit for 
their amazing effort: Lee Mileham, Joshua Mileham, Laura Mileham 
and Sam Manning. 

The theme for this week is ‘Journeys’ All entries to Miss Miller by Wednesday 
9th October.     

Merits 

Silver (25 merits) 

Sophie Kavanagh 

Alex Hintz 

Samuel Waite 

Jacob Barfoot 

On Tuesday 1st October Year 

5 & 6 went to a Football Tour-

nament at Shenfield High 

School.  This was our first 

game of the year and we did 

not know how good the oppo-

nents were.   The team con-

sisted of Owen, Reuben, Tity, 

Jack, Evan, Henry, Christian, 

Peter, Josh and Max. 

 

Our first game of the tourna-

ment was against St. Mary’s.  

This game was hard but we did 

our best and unfortunately 

lost 0-1.  Our next game was 

against St. Thomas’.  This 

game was also hard but we 

won 1-0.  Our final game in our 

section was against St. Peter’s 

and we needed to win 2-0 to 

get into the semi-final.  Sadly 

we only won by 1 –0. 

We enjoyed it very much and 

we can’t wait until our next 

match. 

By Reuben and Owen 

On Tuesday the fire brigade visited us 

to talk about the dangers of fireworks 

and how to keep safe on bonfire night. 

On the case to help, 

Thoughtful and caring, 

Helping all the time, 

Ears always listening, 

Respecting those around us, 

Support them. 

 

By Sam Manning 

Beech class 

In Science, Year 4 have been learn-

ing all about how the ear works and 

the different parts.   


